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Dear Parents, 
 
Here we are at the start of week 2 of school closure. It still hasn’t 

really hit home just how long we are going to be working like this. 
  
I am sure that all the staff will agree with me that we really miss 
coming to school. Working from home is all very well for some 
admin tasks but your children are what makes the job worth 
doing.  Please encourage them to blog and contribute to Tapestry 
so that we can keep in touch. 
 

Obviously, I haven’t got anything to tell you other than what I 
have seen on the class 2 blog – somebody (guess who) made a 
stink bomb and somebody else is growing tadpoles (hopefully). 

Some of us are improving on musical instruments too. The Jazz 
Concert will be astounding when we finally get to put it on.  
Which reminds me, please encourage your children to have a sing 
song frequently. It is good for their mental health and everybody 
knows that I think that music is the most important subject! 
 

The Easter holidays begin on Saturday so obviously we don’t 
need to be doing any work but please do get in touch via the 
admin email address should you need anything and otherwise, 
eat plenty of chocolate! 
 

Keep in touch and stay strong….. 
 

Let us know if we can help in any way and we will do our best. 
 

Kind Regards 
Joanne Bromley 
 

          


